From: Ashley Crankovich

To: Cory Wright; Kelly Bacon (CD)
Subject: Meat Processing Facility
Date: Tuesday, March 7, 2023 3:55:26 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the Kittitas County network. Do not click links, open attachments,
fulfill requests, or follow guidance unless you recognize the sender and have verified the content is safe.

I am writing to show our support for the meat processing facility that is planned to go in on Wilson Creek. As an
active hunting family, we feel that it would be a great asset to this community. it has proven difficult over the years
to find someone of professional grade that can process any meat from game we have hunted. We fully support and
hope you do as well this new business going in.

Kind regards,
Tyler and Ashley Crankovich
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